\ Rumney Fire Commissioners
Meeting Minutes

January 8, 2023

* Commissioners Cam Brown and Terry French
Fire Chief Evan Hacker
Meeting Opened 5:03

The Commissioners requested that Chief Hacker contact the State fire marshalls office to conduct the
inspection of the town office addition.

Chief Hacker stated that the new air compressor had been installed and was working well. The fire
trucks have all been inspected and the new Haliigan is in.

Spoke about 2 possible new members coming in for interviews following the meeting.
Meeting Adjourned 5:22
Respecifully Submitted

Terry French
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